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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Drama Club spent considerable time last term working on a play called ‘A Letter from the Trenches’. They enjoyed 

this but there weren’t enough of them to fill all the roles! Therefore we have continued work on the play with 

Sapphires Class which has enriched all our learning on World War 1. The children have worked hard and we would 

now like to invite you to be an audience for us!  

We will perform the play on Friday 23rd January at 2pm.  

I have another ‘ask’ of you however. Please could the children bring in something suitable to wear for their part in 

the play. They do not need anything bought but just the best they can provide to give the essence of their 

character. Please can children bring anything suitable in to school from Monday onwards. 

Thank you so much – you are always so supportive. The rest of the school will be watching the play too - so here’s 

to an entertaining afternoon! Hope to see you there! 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Anne Crumpler 

 

 

                                                                              



 

 

 


